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From: Jean Mckern
To: Kendall Clydsdale
Subject: RE: Stacks
Date: Friday, 25 October 2024 10:06:39 AM

Dear Kendall,
 
To find another reference to more than one stack please go to Response to submissions 29 -
Updated Architectural Plans page 23, dated Feb 2024.  This appears to Building One.  Surely
Building 2 would have to have a stack as it is a manufacturing building.  I can’t find any updated
plans for building two.  You can see how confusing our dealings have been with GHD.  Don’t get
me started!!!  Jean
 

From: Kendall Clydsdale  
Sent: Friday, 25 October 2024 9:05 AM
To: Jean Mckern 
Cc: Tahlia Hutchinson 
Subject: RE: Stacks
 

Thank you for your email Ms McKern. Much appreciated.
 
Kind regards,
 
Kendall Clydsdale | Principal Case Manager
Office of the Independent Planning Commission NSW
Suite 15.02 Level 15 135 King Street Sydney NSW 2000
e:   |  www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au

 
From: Jean Mckern  
Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2024 6:17 PM
To: Kendall Clydsdale 
Subject: Stacks
 
The insert shows 4 stacks but only one stack is mentioned in the EIS.  This is an example of the
confusing messaging from GHD.  Jean McKern
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